
Moville City Council – Special Meeting 
October 24, 2017 
Due to no quorum at the last regularly schedule council meeting October 18th, this special meeting was scheduled to 
review the bills for the month.  
 

Mayor James Fisher called the meeting to order at around 5:30pm. Roll Call: Tom Conolly, Bruce Schmidt, Jake Thomas, 
Kirk Lubbers and Nate Bauer are present.  Bauer motioned to approve the claims, seconded by Schmidt.  Ayes, motion 
carries.  

There were no guests.  

With no further business Thomas motioned to adjourn at around 5:35pm and Lubbers seconded.  All ayes, motion 
carries-meeting closed. 
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